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Safeguarding Report 

 

•  During the last 12 months there have been no safeguarding 

issues reported to the Parish Safeguarding Officer (PSO). 

•  The Diocese’s Parish Safeguarding Dashboard for All Saints 

Church is a useful tool and completion of the various parts of the 

dashboard is an ongoing process.  

•  Most members of the PCC are up to date with their required 

safeguarding training however there are still a couple of 

members who need to complete theirs. Training records can be 

linked to enable the PSO to easily  view them and most members 

have done this. Some DBS checks are coming up for renewal. 

•  The contact email address for all safeguarding matters is 

safe@allsaintshertford.org  

•  Lyn Paddon has taken over from Emily Belfield as Parish 

Safeguarding Officer / Lead Recruiter (DBS) in March 2024. 
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